
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To: Boyens, Jon M. (Fed); Francomacaro, Salvatore (Fed); Cooper, Michael Joseph (Fed)
Cc: Souppaya, Murugiah P. (Fed); Honeycutt, Diane C. (Fed)
Subject: FW: Redmond on Oct 1
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 2:10:53 PM

We are looking at an meeting with Microsoft to continue our connections and overall synch and info
exchange.
The dates look like Oct 2 and 3 and the draft agenda for now is below.
Take a look at calendars and block/hold dates if you can.
If you cant, let us know as well
Thanks
 
 

From: Murugiah Souppaya <murugiah.souppaya@nist.gov>
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 at 1:46 PM
To: "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Cc: Diane Honeycutt <diane.honeycutt@nist.gov>, "Stine, Kevin (Fed)" <kevin.stine@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Redmond on Oct 1
 

Hi Matt,
 
We are planning to start with a high level meeting on October 2 starting around 1PM and a full
day meeting on the 3rd with deep dive discussions on specific topics.
 
Kevin proposes the following:
 

Supply Chain - Boyens
AI - Elham
Quantum - Scholl or someone on crypto or broader Quantum team
Standards - Sal (are there specific standards efforts are of interest [ex, Privacy]?)
IoT - Kat
5G – still working on this one, haven’t confirmed participation yet - Jeff C
Secure SW Dev FW - Murugiah/Donna
Automated Crypto - Apostol?

On our last call with Microsoft, Cloud (Azure and Office365), Zero Trust, and Identity were
brought up as additional candidate topics.

Murugiah 
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On: 29 August 2019 09:09, "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov> wrote:

Murugiah,
As I burn out all our money and look to burn 777 cash, do you have trip info for Microsoft?  We are
gonna ask Kevin to pay if he can
Just dates for us to be there for now and who you think should go from 773 other than you and I
Thanks
Matt
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